
From: loraleemiller@bosshardtrealty.com [mailto:loraleemiller@bosshardtrealty.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 12:11 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessment 
 
Please, do not place such a crippling burden on community banks.  They didn't create the 
problem and are truly the life blood of our communities.   
  
Loralee Miller,board chairman 
Alarion Bank 
 


